
 

 

 

Salary/Payroll advances have been permitted and have been past practice at the request of the 
staff member through the use of a Salary/Payroll Advance Repayment Agreement and Payroll 
Deduction Process.  Salary/Payroll advances will no longer be permitted for any staff member as 
of the date this policy is adopted. 
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